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November 7, 1983 

Dear Admiral Stockdale: 

On behalf of the President , I wish to acknowledge nnd thank you 
for your recent letter inviting him to attend the dinner and 
show at the Bohemian Club on December 1 . 

As much as he appreciates your thoughtfulness and knows he would 
enjoy such an opportunity , unfortunately , it will not be 
possible for him to be with you . The Presid nt has asked me to 
explain that he has as extremely hectic schedule outlined for 
the upcoming winter months , and , therefore, it is necessary for 
him to forego the acceptance of many appealing invitations, like 
ours. 

In sending his regrets, the President asked that I extend to you 
and all those in whose behalf you wrote, his warm best wishes. 

Vice Admiral James Stockdale 
Hoover Institution 

On War, Revolution and Peace 
Stanford, California 94305 

FJR/ JL/nm-llFJRA 

Sincerely, 

FREDERICK J . RYAN, JR. 
Director, Presidential 
Appointments and Scheduling 






